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NATIONAL FEDERATION OF TELECOM EMPLOYEES

BSNL

(Regn. No. 4906 dated 17/9/2001)
C-4/1, Bangla Sahib Road (Baird Road), New Delhi-110001

TF-19/4 Dated:-28-08-2015

To,
CMD
BSNL, New Delhi.

Subject:- Expansion of Wi — Max services in BSNL - reg.

Sir, -
It is reported that the expansion of Wi-Max services has been stayed as per
instructions from BSNL HQR. According to available information the corporate office
has desired that the existing Wi-Max connections be properly maintained instead of
further expansion. We are reasonably surprised on the said development.

It is stated that there is enormous demand of new Wi-Max connection but failing
to provide due to non-availability of Modules(CP). The situation in Eastern UP circle
may be cited as an example. Sequel to representation few hundred modules (CP) were
supplied which proved inadequate commensurate with the demand of subscribers. We
are sure such condition must be existing in other circles also.

Kindly, therefore, take remedial action in the matter if at all BSN. HQR is
inte_rested for expansion of the services. )

Yours faithfully,

Wi

(Chandeshwar Singh)
General Secretary




